

ULLADULLA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Student Centred, Progress Driven, Supportive, Excellence For All

Principal: Mr Trent Burns

Ph: (02) 4455 1649

Email: ulladulla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

24 February 2021

Changes to School Photos

Dear parents and carers

We have had to make changes to the organisation of our school photo days due to a professional development experience for our students and staff in Years 5 and 6. Please see below for changes and note what day your child/children have their photo on.

Tuesday 2 March

School Captains & Prefects, Environmental Councilors, House Captains, SRC, Support Classes 1-6H, K-6R and 2-6M, Year 6 Grade Photo, Year 6, Year 5, Year 4 and Year 3.

Wednesday 3 March

Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2, Support Classes K-3B, 1-3C.

Please ensure your child is at school on time and in neat full school uniform on these days.

Students will have individual portraits done along with their class photographs.

The easiest and preferred way to order photos is ONLINE at: www.donwoodphotography.com.au

Go to the website and use our school code **330217** to place an order.

You can do this right now or anytime up to 5 days after the day of photography.

Family photographs can also be arranged by pre-ordering online before 11.59pm on Monday, 1st March. Family photographs will be taken in the school hall commencing at 8:30am each of the days on a first come first serve basis. Students will be supervised by a staff member during this time, as parents need to remain off school grounds due to COVID restrictions. Family photos are to only include students enrolled at Ulladulla Public School.

If you are unable to order online your child can collect an order envelope from the front office. (ORANGE for individual and class photo packages and RED for family photographs) The completed envelope needs to be returned to the class teacher on the day of your child's photograph. If paying by cash, exact payment needs to be included inside your envelope.

Our school photographer's details are – Don Wood Photography

Phone: 02 9542 5370 or 02 9542 5369

Website: www.donwoodphotography.com.au
Email: info@donwoodphotography.com.au

Thank you kindly for your support,

Mr Trent Burns Principal